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As we were first to report, the cast of Glee is filming in NYC 
all week, at many of the city’s most famous landmarks, and 
today they are filming in Times Square!

The New Directions (yes, ALL of them!) are currently filming 
on the steps outside the TKTS Booth in Times Square. You 
can watch the entire shoot on this webcam: 
http://www.earthcam.com/usa/newyork/timessquare/

Many of our readers have been watching the shoot in person 
this morning and are reporting that you can’t get too close, 
but you can still see the cast performing (from a distance).

We also heard that Cory and Mark were spotted inside the Lids store in Times Square this afternoon too!

The cast may be moving to another location later today too. There are No Parking signs posted around 51st 
and 8th Ave and on Hudson (around Christopher St) for filming today as well.

There are also signs posted around 61st-62nd between Broadway and Columbus AND 71st between 
Broadway and Columbus for tomorrow. Be on the look out for “Untitled 20th Century Fox Project” signs around 
NYC, those are the signs for Glee!


